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Headteacher’s news: 

Reducing printing at Rufford Park Primary School 

Over the next few weeks I would like to phase out printing copies of Rufford Park Post for 

every child in school.  In an ideal world, we would not send any paper copies home and 

parents / carers could catch up on the weekly news from Rufford via the School Jotter 

Mobile App.  If you have not downloaded the App to your mobile device then please 

do.  It is a simple process.  Once installed, search for our school and then choose your alert settings.   If 

you do not have a mobile device then we could email you a copy of Rufford Park Post each week.  If 

you do not have access to a mobile device or email and would still like a paper copy of Rufford Park 

Post then please let us know and we will print one and send it home with the oldest child in school from 

your family.  Please complete this slip and return it to school only if you would like this newsletter emailing 

or printing.  If you are using the App, there is no need to respond. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Name: ______________________________________ Child’s Name(s)________________________________ 

I would like a copy of Rufford Park Post to be emailed to me 

Email: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

I would like a printed paper copy of Rufford Park Post to be sent home with my eldest child 

This week in assembly we 
continued the theme of 
‘Speak Up and Stay Safe’ The Year 6 Residential has 

certainly been a highlight 

of the week and I hope 

the children enjoyed their 

visit to Peat Rigg as much 

as I did.  We had a brilliant 

time in North Yorkshire 

challenging ourselves and 

working collaboratively as 

teams.  The children were 

an absolute credit to themselves and to the school.  

 

Other news this week includes some  

special activities in Nursery and  

Reception as the children learned 

about Chinese New Year.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

 

Y5 Dodgeball Runners Up! 

 

 

 

Y5 were runners up in a dodgeball 

competition at Benton Park on  

Tuesday.  Mr Spence was proud of 

the team and it looks like the  

practice we have had in our PE  

lessons has paid off.  Well done! 


